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January 28, 2025

Ramon E. Chavez, P.E., City Engineer
City of Laredo Engineering Department
1110 Houston Street
Laredo, Texas 78040

Ref  FY24-ENG-47 Springfield Avenue Extension, Phase 4
Contract Award Recommendation

Mr. Chavez,

Attached please find the Bid Tabulation Sheet for bids received by the City Secretary
and opened on January 17, 2025 for the above referenced project. Six (6) bids were
received. ALC Construction Co. Inc. submitted the low bid in the amount of $765,299.00.
ALC Construction Co. Inc. has successfully completed roadway improvement projects
for the City of Laredo in the past. We recommend the contract be awarded to ALC
Construction Co. Inc., 3706 Flores Ave., Laredo, TX 78041 for the total amount of
$765,299.00.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Wayne N , PE

Porras Nance Engineering



